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I opposed this the last time that it was presented. I still oppose.  If you decide to 

charge us for our wells and use of our well water,  then we should get equal 

treatment to those that pay for water and septic in city limits. Meaning you will do all 

the repairs and maintain our septic systems just as city residents don’t have to incur 

those costs. The last time this bill came to fruition I literally had a septic overflow and 

cost me $450 to repair. My mom in LaPine had to dig their well deeper for a total of 

$6000.00. So if you charge us for well water, then you as the recipient of my money 

should pay for all maintenance.  

 

I strongly oppose this because I know there is no way the government will pay for 

repairs and maintenance of the items they plan on taxing us MORE money for. 

 

Lisa Nunnellee 


